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 0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                         Priest: Fr. Roy Karakkattu   

Deacon: David Curtis : 01494 762225, Parish Secretary: Deborah Rogers: 01494 763518 

 Tel: 01494 763518   Email: parish.ourladycbstaidanlc@northamptondiocese.org 

                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Safeguarding Reps: Eileen Williams: 07803000485, Maryim Shearer: 07910143079 

                                           Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time, 28th July 2024 Year B 

Our Lady’s, Chesham Bois, 30 Amersham Road, HP6 5PE St. Aidan, Little Chalfont, Finch Lane, HP7 9NE 

Sat 27th   July   5.00pm     (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 28th July    9.00am     Parish Mass                             

                            12.00pm    Latin Mass 

Sat 3rd Aug       5.00pm      Vigil Mass        

Sun 4th Aug      9.00am     18th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat 27th July      6.15pm        (Vigil Mass) 

Sun 28th July     9.00am        Polish Mass 

                             11.00am    Parish Mass 

Sat 3rd Aug        6.15pm        Vigil Mass 

Sun 4th Aug       11.00am     18th Sunday in Ordinary Time   

                                                   

Benediction:  Benediction:  

Confessions:  Confessions:  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Eileen Carmody), Sun (Josie Grady RIP) Mass Intentions: Sat (Caselton Clark), Sun (Bridget & Jack 
Chambers) 

No Weekday Masses: Kindly note, there will be no weekday 
Masses from Monday 29th July to Friday 9th August. The 
Masses on Saturday 3rd August & Sunday 4th August will be 
celebrated by priests from St. Joseph Church, Gerrard Cross.  

Pilgrimage to Walsingham: There will be pilgrimage to 
Walsingham for the Sanctity of Life on Saturday 3rd August 
led by our Bishop, David Oakley. Pick-up Points in the Diocese 
of Northampton: Aylesbury, Bedford, Dunstable, Luton, Milton 
Keynes, Northampton and Kettering. For booking details go to 
www.prolifepilgrimage.org or call 01858 571242 / 07779 
122365 

Youth Worker Vacancy: The Diocese is currently recruiting 
for a Youth Worker to join the Youth Ministry Office.  The role 
will be for 35 hours per week and will include evening and 
weekend work. Full information for the positions, including 
how to apply, can be found by 
visiting https://northamptondiocese.org/jobs/ The closing 
date for applications will be 10th August. The start date for 
the position will be Tuesday 10th September 2024. All 
candidates should complete an application form and email it 
to: hr.admin@northamptondiocese.org 

Rome Jubilee Pilgrimage 17-21 October: staying at Istituto 
Santissima Bambina, on Piazza S Pietro. Hoping to include 
mass in St Peter’s and the major basilicas. Only 25 places – 6 
booked so far. If you wish to attend any of these events, please 
book via the bishop’s secretary: 
bishopssecretary@northamptondiocese.com  

Our Lady of Walsingham: The Vatican has granted 
permission for Our Lady of Walsingham to be celebrated as a 
new Feast in the dioceses of England, starting this year on 24 
September. Texts for Mass, the Lectionary and the Liturgy of 
the Hours may be found on the Liturgy Office website.  

OL Parish Council Meeting is Postponed to Tuesday 27th 
August 7.00pm at St. Aidan’s presbytery.  

Tap & Go Collection Last Week at OL: £255.00, SA: £35.00 

 
 

 
Offertory Collection Last Week:     Our Lady’s: £314.92          St. Aidan’s: £657.17                   Thank You                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
                                             Standing Order: £361.00         Standing Order: £797.00  
                                                             

Chiltern Foodbank have requested the following items that 
they are short of to produce an EXTRA BOX FOR FAMILIES 
FOR THE SCHOOL HOLIDAYS: crisps, sweets, chocolate, angel 
delight and fruit in jelly.   If preferred, they would still be 
grateful for savoury foods and toiletries. With many thanks 
for your continued support. 

The Annual Mass for Marriage and Family Life will be 
celebrated by Bishop David on 7 September 2024 at 
Northampton Cathedral.   Gathering will be from 11:30 
followed by Mass at 12noon.   Bishop David will give his 
pastoral blessing to those couples celebrating significant 
milestones in their marriage i.e. 1, 10, 20, 25, 30, 40, 50, 60 
years etc.    If this is a special anniversary year for you, please 
contact Sam Canning (MFL Co-ordinator) via 
email mfl@northamptondiocese.org.  by 25 August 2024.  

SVP Meeting: Members, please take note, the next SVP 
meeting will be in the hall at Our Lady’s Church at 4.00pm on 
Saturday 27 July. 

Musicians and Singers Wanted: Through music, a 
congregation worships together, teaches its children, 
expresses its common joys and sorrows, and celebrates and 
proclaims its history and tradition. The Parish is always on 
the 'lookout' for new musicians and singers. Past experiences 
in church music are not needed. If you have an interest in 
music or singing though not necessarily trained, come and 
join us.  

Flame 2025: Please register your child for the biggest 
national youth gathering on Saturday 15th March at Wembley.  

http://www.prolifepilgrimage.org/
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://northamptondiocese.org/jobs/&source=gmail-imap&ust=1686737451000000&usg=AOvVaw1B7dj6NMAqzlsEeGGxm2Vo
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